SAN JOAQUIN RIVER

RESTORATION PROGRAM

v UPDATE scoPING MEETINGS __Save the Date!

The implementing agencies for the San Joaquin River Restoration Program are

preparing a Program Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact Report.
The following four public scoping meetings are designed to solicit public and stakeholder input on topics to be
addressed in the environmental document. Your input and comments on the Program's environmental
considerations are vital to its success. Please plan to attend one of the following scoping meetings in your area:

TULARE: August 28, 6:00-8:30 p.m. International Agri-Center, Banquet Hall, 4450 S. Laspina St.
FRESNO: August 29, 6:00-8:30 p.m. Piccadilly Inn, University, Ballroom, 4961 North Cedar Ave.
LOS BANOS: August 30, 6:00-8:30 p.m. Merced County Fairgrounds, Germino Rm., 403 F St.
SACRAMENTO: September 10, 1:30-4:00 p.m. Downtown Public Library Galleria, 828 | St.

More details on these scoping meetings, as well as additional ways to provide comment on the Program, will be
available in an upcoming newsletter and on the website (see below).

New Program Website

The San Joaquin River Restoration Program’s new website: www.restoresjr.com, will go live soon. This website
will be the main information source for Program-related news, activities and study efforts, documents, contact
information, and provide an area for public comments on the Program.

If you have questions, please contact Margaret Gidding, Reclamation Public Affairs,
at 916-978-5104, TDD 916-978-5608, or mgidding@mp.usbr.gov.
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